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I support this bill because in the event of an earthquake, if the bridges over the 

railroad cut in north Portland did collapse, access to St Johns would become severely 

limited with only North Columbia Blvd. being the only road in or out. of the north 

peninsula. There are two grocery stores that would need to receive products so that 

the community could be sustained. But an even bigger issue is the North Peninsula 

has no Hospital. Transportation to Emanuel Hospital or Good Samaritan Hospital 

would be difficult for those who live there without bidges ove the Railroad cut on 

Willamette Blvd, and Lombard Street.  


